From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 12:56:58 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 3:09 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Dianne Waterton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

OEB file no. EB-2020-0246. To Whom It May
Concern :  We are opposed to the elimination of the seasonal rate class.

We have owned our cottage since 1968 and now owned by the second generation hoping to pass along to our
third generation. Out cottage use is at @ 5 months out of the year as it is not winterized. At the present seasonal
rating system, we feel the present delivery charge is too high in the winter months as it is, when no hydro is in use.
Our cottage area is surrounded by more full-time residents all the time, farms and smaller communities/businesses to
maintain Hydro One’s needs throughout the remainder of the year. As a seasonal owner, we feel we should not be
penalized to full higher year round rates at Hydro One’s whim as they are
the sole provider in our province. We hope that the OEB review and hearing
would favour in the best interests of the Ontario seasonal owners.

Regards.  D. Waterton

-- Attachment --





